
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Thursday 

June 5, 2025 

 

 

• Magic the Gathering and Pokemon Club is postponed to tomorrow due to our picnic today. 
• Congratulations to our Musical Theatre students who were so amazing last night.  
• There will be no GSA club meeting today. See you next week for our year end social. 
• Today’s hot lunch is Lin Heung lunch boxes. Today is also our whole school picnic. We will be 

meeting outside the back field at 11:45am. Once you get your lunch, please head outside and find a 
spot for your class to eat. There will be some outside picnic games available to play once you finish 
eating.   

• There will be a freezie sale on Friday at lunch. All jumbo freezies will be $2 each. 
• Congratulations to our athletes who went to UVIC yesterday. We have more city champions among 

us. Congratulations to Hailey, Declan and all others who participated.   
• Boys grade 6 rugby team, there is a wrap up meeting in the home ec. room at lunch today. Please 

zip into the home ec. room after you eat lunch.   

 


